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Clothing Guidelines 
 
 
School Year: ____________ 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 
 
We ask that you please take the time to label all of your children’s clothing.  Labeling all the 
clothing (i.e., hats, gloves, scarfs, extra clothes) and items (i.e., school bag, notebooks) will help 
to ensure that your children’s belongings will not be misplaced.   This will also assist children 
with their self-help skills by enabling them to take care of personal items. We recommend that 
your child not wear jewelry to school. Children At Play is not responsible for lost clothing. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your immediate cooperation in this matter and throughout the year. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Joan Levinson    Karen Bryant 
Joan Levinson, ED. M, SAS    Executive Director 
Educational Director 
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